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PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 
I guess everyone that gets the DOAI Express via email has gotten it already and 
you noticed my article refers to the DOAI National Rally in the past tense.  I’m 
really not a time traveler that went to the future and back.  The date of the 
newsletter is OCTOBER 2010 and the paper edition will be out in October and 
the article had to be written that way.  
 
Now, for this newsletter, we will talk about the DOAI National Rally in the future.  
The seminars will be informative, the vendors will be available Tuesday and 
Wednesday, and the RV Safety Foundation will present a seminar and weigh 
coaches for a fee ($49.00).  This is a four corner weighing and you will get a 
document with the actual weights of each wheel location.  This is important for 
correct tire pressure. 
 
Also at the DOAI National Rally, our own Toni Calzone will be presenting a 
seminar similar to the one she gave in Lazydays in February.  You know the one 
that still has the ladies telling the men what they learned and what us men should 
learn and do. Maybe we men should attend and listen this time. 
 
Toni will also have the Camp Discovery material with the flash drives for sale for 
those who want it. 
 



Even with the DOAI National Rally still in the future, Marshall Godwin is already 
hard at work on the Southeast Region Rally, Discover Your Discovery, in January 
2011.  This is not going to be a Camp Discovery, but rest assured it will be very 
informative.  There will be several meals included in the rally fee of $280.31 
($265.31 to Lazydays RV Campground and $15.00 to Mason-Dixon Discoverys) 
as well.  I’ve attached a rally registration form to the end of this news letter, or 
you can register on line at the DOAI web site. 
 
Hopefully we will all have a safe and uneventful journey to the DOAI National 
Rally in Sevierville and then we can get ready to have some fun. 
 
Safe travels to all 
 
John 
 
TREASURERS REPORT 
 
As of August 1, 2010 we have $4,730.71 in the Mason-Dixon Discoverys 
account. 
 
FLEETWOOD INFORMATION 
 
As of the 2011 model year, Fleetwood will again be the supplier of chassis for 
Discovery models 40 feet and smaller.  There is a sad press release attached to 
this newsletter from Fleetwood. 
 
MASON-DIXON CLOTHING 

There are just a few items left. Toni Calzone has everything. If you want 
something, you can contact Toni at antonia.calzone@verizon.net  and arrange to 
get it, but remember to send your payment to our Treasurer, Helen Blackwell. 
 
PRAYER LIST 
 
Butch Mauck      
Charles Smith 
Elizabeth Deal’s mother 
Peggy Shuping 
Rex Shuping 
Janice Hawkins (Peggy Shuping’s sister)  
Eileen Abbey and her family (cousin of Larry and Maryanne Weinberg) 
Reuther Haden (Grandson of Eileen and Hank Haden) 
Dick Snyder DOAI Rally Master 
 
 
 



BIRTHDAYS  & ANNIVERSARIES 
 
SEPTEMBER 
 
 
BIRTHDAYS     ANNIVERSARIES 
 
 
3 Pete Pizzano    7 Marshall & Louise Mauck 
9 Marion Davis    10 Leon & Susan Fleming 
11 Jana Davis    12 Glenn & Gail Camp 
11 Elizabeth Deal 
13 Jill McMillion 
14 Lalia Nuzzolo 
14 George Beier 
18 Louise Mauck 
23 Ronald Keibler 
28 Pat Beier 
 

OCTOBER 
 

 
BIRTHDAYS     ANNIVERSARIES 
 
 
3 Lila Clements                                6 John & Alice Ricciardi 
5 Barbara Brady   10 Ray & Lalia Nuzzolo 
5 Debbie Fowlkes   19 Clyde & Rose Eddins 
6 Richard Money   23 Clifford & Pam Gordon 
10 Tony Bohn     
18 Clyde Eddins  
18 Thomas Hundley 
23 Martha Hundley    
28 Marie Money 
31 Rose Eddins 
 
HUMOR FOR THE MONTH 
 
A senior citizens group is having a social and invited a hypnotist. The hypnotist 
said he was going to hypnotize all of them at the same time.  Of course the 
seniors can’t believe that he can hypnotize all of them.  The hypnotist takes out a 
pocket watch on a chain says, “OK, everyone watch the watch; don’t take your 
eyes off of it.”  Suddenly the entire group is hypnotized.  The hypnotist accidently 
drops his watch, and says “Oh S—T”.  It took two days to clean the Senior 
Citizen Hall. 
 



 
A hooded armed robber bursts into the Bank of Italy and forces the tellers to load 
a sack full of cash.  On his way out the door with the loot, one brave Italian 
customer grabs the hood and pulls it off revealing the robber’s face.  The robber 
shoots the guy in the head without hesitation!  He then looks around the bank to 
see if anyone else has seen him.  One of the tellers is looking right at him.  The 
robber walks over and calmly shoots her in the head.  Everyone else is now very 
scared and looking at the floor.  “Dida anyone elsa seea my face?” the robber 
calls out.  There follows a tense silence.  Then an elderly Italian gent, looking 
down, tentatively raises his hand and says, “I thinka my wifa may have caughta 
glimpse.” 
 
UPCOMING RALLIES 
 
September 20-26 2010  DOAI National  
 
May 19 – 23 2011   Old Mill Stream Campground, Lancaster PA 


